
 

   

 

Tynemouth Last chance NER March 2024 

34 MASC swimmers from our Junior Potential to Elite squads attended the Tynemouth last 

chance spring NER gala on the weekend 22-24th March. This was an opportunity for some to 

secure consideration times for the upcoming long course regional age and open 

championships. 14 MASC swimmers achieved new qualification times with lots of swimmers 

gaining new PB’s Well done to all.  

Gold  

Jake Reddivari 1500 Free 1 

Ethan Reddivari 1500 Free 1 

Joe Dumphy-Brook 100 Back, 50 Fly, 100IM 3 

Ryan Mils 200 Breast 1 

Benjamin Wright 200 Breast, 50 Breast 2 

Ryan Mils 200 Breast 1 

Jacob Redding 400 Free, 400IM, 200 Back, 200IM, 50 Back 5 

Chloe Taylor 200 Fly 1 

Ella Proud 200 Fly 1 

Daisy Dunning 50 Back, 50 Free, 200 Breast 3 

Ethan Paylor 100 Fly 1 

Lacey Turner 200 Breast 1 

Johanna Morton 100IM 1 

 

Silver  

Blossom Dunning 800 Free,100 Free, 50 Back, 100IM 4 

Jessica Chaytor 800 Free 1 

Jacob Redding 200 Free 1 

William Proud  100 Back, 400IM, 50 Back 3 

Benjamin Wright 100 Back 1 

Daisy Dunning 50 Breast, 100 Free, 100 Breast 3 

Joe Dumphy-Brook 50 Free 1 

Samuel Davies 200 Breast 1 

Ryan Mils 400 Free, 50 Fly 2 

Sydney Dearlove 100 Free 1 

Sebastian Dalby 50 Fly 1 

Pearl Lightwood 200 Free, 50 Free 2 

Lacey Turner 100 Breast 1 



 

   

 

Bronze  

Austin McKenna 800 Free  

Gracie-Mae Blake 800 Free, 100 Free, 400 Free  

Jacob Nixon 1500 Free  

Ella Proud 400IM  

Sebastian Dalby  200 Free, 200IM  

Olivia Green  100 Fly  

Blossom Dunning 50 Breast, 200 Free  

Ryan Mils 50 Free  

William Proud 200 Breast, 200 Back  

Chloe Taylor 200IM, 100 Breast  

Samuel Davies 100 Breast, 50 Breast  

Ethan Paylor 50 Fly  

Sydney Dearlove 200 Free  

Benjamin Wright 200 Back, 100 Free, 50 Back  

Alice Scacco 200 Breast  

 

Comments  

 
“Jacob Nixon showed amazing 

resilience and strength. He 
swam his 1500m and 400 Free 
with no goggles due to them 

falling off”. 

 

 
“Well done to Blossom 

Dunning, Gracie-Mae Blake & 
Austin McKenna in the 800m 

Free this was the first time all 3 
had raced this event.” 

 
“A huge well done to Jake 

Reddivari in the 1500m, a first 
time in this event and a 

fantastic time qualifying for 
NER’s” 



 

   

 

 



 

   

 

  

We always want to celebrate our swimmers. If you have any photographs which you are happy to 

share, then please email them to communications@middlesbroughasc.org.uk. 

 


